EUROPEAN COMMISSION



Brussels, 18.8.2021 *C*(2021) 6179 final

Dear Chair,

The Commission would like to thank the Assembleia da República for its Opinion on the Communication to the European Parliament, the European Council, the European Central Bank, the European Economic and Social Committee, the Committee of the Regions and the European Investment Bank — Annual Sustainable Growth Strategy 2021 {COM(2020) 575 final}.

It appreciates that the Assembleia da República decided to analyse this Communication.

The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is essential for linking the institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and looks forward to continuing it with the Assembleia da República in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Janusz Wojciechowski Member of the Commission